O lcom Inc.
1-1-32, Kamiminami, Hirano-ku, Osaka, 547-0003 Japan
I ' O M Phone : 06 6793 5302 Fax : 06 6793 0013

E-Mail: export@icom.co.jp
April 3, 2002
Federal Communications Commission
Authorization & Evaluation Division
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Colombia, Maryland 21046
RE: Blocked Frequency
FCC ID: AFJ IC-F620-1
Dear Sir/ Madam
The frequencies 400-406.1MHz are blocked to the AFJ IC-F620-1 user by the radio cloning
software. Because the radio does not have a continuous tuning mode (VFO), it can only be
used on channel programmed with the cloning software. Only the manufacture and authorized
dealers have this software. Therefore it is not possible for the user to operate in this frequency

region.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.
Sincerely

Icom Incorporated
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Takashi Aoki

General Manager



